
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 
 
DATE: April 21, 2015 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Mike Schaller, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File No. PLN 2015-00006  
 Harkins Bridge Replacement, Purisima Creek OSP 
 

 
Staff requests that this item be continued to the May 13, 2015 Planning Commission 
hearing, in order to provide for adequate noticing of the project to all property owners 
and residents within 300 feet of the project site.  In addition, Staff received a number of 
questions on this project from two different parties that will require additional time to 
respond to.  Staff intends to provide a supplement to the staff report for the May 13 
hearing. 
 
 


